
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUGUST 2009 at Christ Church 

 
Dear friends at Christchurch 

For we are God’s workmanship, created in Christ Jesus to do good 

works, which God prepared in advance for us to do.  

                                                                         (Ephesians.2:10) 

Thank you to everyone who filled in one of our ‘Using my gifts and 

playing my part’ forms recently. It has been encouraging to see people 

ready to take on new work within Christ Church, as well as those 

willing to continue the ministries they have already been involved in. 

Over the next few weeks I will be following up those offers of new 

work – but it won’t all happen at once, so please don’t think that your 

form has been lost, or that you have been forgotten! 

Rather less encouraging was the fact that only around a third of our 

regular members filled one of the forms in. That is a good indicator of 

the challenge that we face in becoming the church God has called us to 

be. If we are to effectively bring the good news to Moreton, each of us 

will need to play our part. It might be financial, as you give to support 

the ministry of Christ Church. It might be practical, as you use your 

gifts in service. It might be in prayer, as you commit yourself to 

sustained, faithful prayer for the mission of Christ Church to this 

community.  

You will hopefully have seen that the PCC have identified 3 priorities 

for the next couple of years at Christ Church. One is identifying and 

training new leaders (and Sam’s departure is a reminder of why that is 

so important.) The second is work with Children, Young People, and 

Families. The third, and maybe most important priority is Prayer. As 

Paul wrote to the Ephesians, we need to be praying on all occasions, 

with all kinds of prayers, for all the saints. (Ephesians 6:18) 

                   Yours in Christ 



Evening Services in August 

Please note there will be no evening services after today 

until Sunday 12th September.  During August lots of 

people are on holiday so it is a good time for us as a 

church to have an opportunity to rest and relax, so we are 

cancelling our evening services, but we are not ending 

6.30’s permanently!. They will start up again on Sunday 

12th September as we start up our new season at Christ 

Church.  There will also be no week day Morning Prayer 

during the month of August. 

 

 

Diary Dates for September 
 

Wednesday 2nd September  -  7.30 pm Prayer Meeting 

 

Tuesday 8th Sept         -      PCC Meeting 

 

Sunday 13th Sept   -    Evening Services commence 

 

Communion Services at Christ Church 

 
I’m sure everyone is aware of the rapid spread of Swine 

Flue throughout the Country.  Following advice from the 

Arch Bishops of Canterbury & York, Bishop Peter has 

issued advice to all churches in Chester Diocese that for 

the time being we only administer the bread at 

Communion, so as to cut down the risks that will be 

associated with sharing a common cup. 

I know that it may seem rather strange only receiving the 

bread, but we are reminded of the death of the Lord Jesus 

and our feeding on him whether we take bread and wine 

or only bread.  So it seems wise to follow the Bishop’s 

advice for the time being. 

 

 

Please note  

TLC, Craft group and bowls will still be meeting 

during the summer holidays, all other activities 

will meet again in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 

BACK TO CHURCH SUNDAY 
 

Once again we will be holding ‘Back to Church 

Sunday’.  This is a great opportunity to invite 

family and friends.  It may seem a long way off 

but now is time to start thinking about who you 

will invite and to start praying for them. 

More details at the beginning of September. 

Thank you 
I would like to thank those people who have left very kind 

and generous gifts for me at the office, they are really 

appreciated.  God bless you.  Sam 

 

 


